
BIG NEWS! 
OUR NEWSLETTER IS MOVING

TO GOVDELIVERY

FoR questions, email HHSA.Communities@sdcounty.ca.gov

Starting January 11, 2024,  
newsletter communications from
the Department of Homeless
Solutions & Equitable Communities
will transition to GovDelivery.

Please add sdcounty@service.govdelivery
to your contact list by January 4, 2024, to
ensure delivery of emails. 
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